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CERTIFICATE OF COMMENDATION

Training and Standards

Cﬁ.ﬁstopher D. Moore, Chief of Police
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Weare Police Department

144 North Stark Highway
Weare, New Hampshire 03281

Phone (603) 529-7755 Fax (603) 529-0606

Christopher D. Moore Frank A. Herbert

Chief of Police Lieutenant
MEMORANDUM
To: All Concerned
From: Chief Christopher D. Moore
Reason: Awards: Lieutenant F. Hebert — Certificate of Commendation, Sergeant B.

Montplaisir and Ms. E. Dauphinais — Letter of Recognition

Date: August 03, 2020

On July 07, 2020, the New Hampshire Police Standards and Training Council performed an
inspection of Weare Police Department’s records for hiring personnel and training on use of force
which covered the previous five (5) years. Lieutenant Frank Hebert was delegated oversight of these
records during that period and Sergeant Brandon Montplaisir and Administrative Assistant Emily
Dauphinais assisting with their management and organization. The inspectors revealed the records
were impeccable; noting only the location of where firearms training occurred should have been
documented in the training record. The attention to detail, organization, and management of the
records made by these three individuals reflected greatly on the Weare Police Department and
Town of Weare as a highly professional organization as observed during this process. It is for this
reason the following recognition is being awarded:

To Lieutenant Frank Hebert a Certificate of Commendation for your leadership which significantly
contributed to the Weare Police Department’s successful passing of the New Hampshire Police
Training and Standards Council inspection on July 07, 2020.

To Sergeant Brandon Montplaisir and Administrative Assistant Emily Dauphinais a Letter of
Recognition for your contribution to the Weare Police Department’s successful passing of the New
Hampshire Police Training and Standards Council inspection on July 07, 2020.

Clig Gkt D M.
Chrisfc pher D. Moore
Chief of Police

Weare Police Department



